

16th March 2020

Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

Dear Parent / Carer,

Following the updated advice from the government over the past week about delaying the spread of Coronavirus, I have taken the decision to postpone Y10 parents' evening which is due to take place on Tuesday 31st March 2020. We will be in contact in due course with a revised date for the summer term or an alternative method of correspondence but, in the meantime, if you have any concerns about your son or daughter which you intended to raise at parents' evening, do not hesitate to contact the subject teacher via office@stokeslevschool.org.

During these unprecedented times with an ever-changing set of recommended responses, it is vital that we have up to date email addresses for all parents and carers. If you need to, you can update yours via the SIMS parent app, or by contacting admin@stokeslevschool.org

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Hannah Millett **Headteacher**

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL





